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Lee, Chris

From: Dan Iverson <danieliverson123@icloud.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2023 5:24 AM
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: Not good for Businesses

[You don't often get email from danieliverson123@icloud.com. Learn why this is important at 
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 
 
I’m a concerned citizen voicing my opposition to the proposed location of a youth correction facility in our 
neighborhood. We’ve worked to hard to afford our homes and won’t have officials think it’s ok for them to place this 
kind of place so close to being literally in our backyards. I’m asking you reconsider this idea and put them more in 
Milwaukee where most of these youth come from, and their crimes are committed. I live in Brown Deer and this is very 
unsettling news. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


